June, 2017
Dear Students (entering 6 th -8 th grade) and Their Parents,

The students are to use IXL, an on-line program where the students can practice math concepts over the
summer. | am asking that students practice an hour a week or at least ten hours over the summer
months. Students can practice what they need, but knowing how to add, subtract, multiply, and divide
whole numbers, fractions, mixed numbers and decimals (and integers for students entering 7th and 8th
grade) will be helpful in ensuring success. Thank you for your help and support in making our summer
reading and math programs successful.

Sincerely,

St. Leonard School

June, 2017
Dear Students (entering 6th -8 th grade) and their Parents,

The students are to use IXL, an on-line program where the students will practice a specific Language Arts
skill over the summer. The students have been using IXL throughout the year and are familiar with the
practice. The students need to score 80 or above on the smart score before they move onto the next set
of skills.

e Incoming 6th grade will complete AAA.1-AAA.5 and BBB.1 in the 6th grade section of IXL.
e Incoming 7th grade will complete QQ.1-QQ.5 in the 7th grade section of IXL.
e Incoming 8th grade will complete SS.1-SS.5 in the 8th grade section of IXL.

Thank you and | look forward to seeing everyone next year,



